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TO:   Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM:  In-Home Care Network 
   Santa Barbara County Public Authority 
 
STAFF  Davida Willis 
CONTACT:        
 
SUBJECT:  Interagency Agreement 
 
 
Recommendation(s):   
That the Board of Supervisors approve a new Interagency Agreement between the County of Santa Barbara and the 
Santa Barbara County IHSS Public Authority. 
 
Executive Summary and Discussion:   
State regulations require that the Public Authority have an Interagency Agreement.  The agreement prescribes the 
relationships, rights, and responsibilities of the two entities.  The initial Interagency Agreement was executed on 
September 3, 2002, and expired on June 30, 2003.  A new Agreement is now being submitted for Board approval.  The 
proposed new agreement has no term limit. 
 
Due to the fact that the County is responsible for claiming State and Federal funds related to the work of the IHSS 
Public Authority, the Public Authority funds will be processed through the offices of the Auditor-Controller and the 
Treasurer-Tax Collector.  Other services will be contracted between the Public Authority and County Counsel and the 
Clerk of the Board.  All interested parties have reviewed this new agreement and recommend its approval.  
 
Fiscal Impact: 
There is no fiscal impact. 
 
Attachment: 
Interagency Agreement 
 
Special Instructions:   
Return two (2) copies to the In-Home Care Network 
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